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External Email

Hi Mike,
 
You are correct, it should be for both crossings.
 
The GCPF grant proposal is for 098614H.
 
Thank you,
Marla
 
From: Turcott, Mike (UTC) <mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov> 
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 8:35 AM
To: Marla Meza <mmeza@hlacivil.com>
Cc: Michael Uhlman <muhlman@hlacivil.com>
Subject: RE: Final Inspection for Order #TR-230370

 
Thank you Marla. Because there are two crossing on Division Street, the city filed two
petitions. I understand that your email serves as notice of completion for both TR-230370 and
TR-230371. (USDOT 098614H and 101866R).
 
For the GCPF grant proposal, will you please remind me which crossing that will be for?
 
Thanks,
Mike
 
From: Marla Meza <mmeza@hlacivil.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 1:48 PM
To: Turcott, Mike (UTC) <mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov>
Cc: Michael Uhlman <muhlman@hlacivil.com>
Subject: Final Inspection for Order #TR-230370
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Thank you for meeting with Michael and I a few weeks ago regarding the Grandview crossing.
We were notified by BNSF that the recent relocation of the crossing arm and cantilever in
Grandview was completed and is now ready for WUTC final inspection. Please let me know if
you need anything from us.
 
Additionally, I have provided the UTC Form Requesting Disbursement of Funds from the Grade
Crossing Protective Fund to Iron horse/CWA for review and concurrence. Once I have their
approval, I will submit to you for processing.
 
Please let me know if there are any questions or further requirements.  
 
Thank you,
 

Marla Meza, EIT
HLA Engineering and Land Surveying, Inc.
2803 River Road, Yakima, WA 98902
Office: (509) 966-7000 | www.hlacivil.com
 
IMPORTANT: The contents of this email and any attachments are confidential. They are intended for the named recipient(s) only. If
you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to anyone or make copies
thereof. Warning: Although taking reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses or malicious software are present in this email, the
sender cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments. No employee or agent of
HLA is authorized to conclude any binding agreement on behalf of the company with another party by email.
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recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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